
MES Family Update July 8, 2021 

Good afternoon MES Families, 

We hope your week is going well and you've been able to dodge the significant rain and lightning strikes 
that have become the norm lately. 

A few things for you as we wrap-up the short week: 

*There is a new AHM Flier on the website in the Community section with July & August 2021 - Health 
Matters.  

*Please see below the information regarding free summer meals. The meals are being distributed on 
Mondays and Thursdays from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m. at East Hampton High School. 

 Grab and Go Summer Meals offered free of charge for all children 18 and under at East 
Hampton High School - Mondays and Thursdays from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m. regardless of 
income level or where you live or go to school!  Farm stand fresh produce choices are also 
offered with meals.  No paperwork or sign-up required, just drive up to the High School 
parking lot, grab your meals, pick out your produce, and go!   

*We are working on Kindergarten placement and Grade 6 Academy scheduling. We are hoping to have 
Kindergarten class placement information out to families by early August.  

*We are checking to see if there is any interest in a weekly Virtual Story Time this summer. We would 
probably be looking at Wednesdays from 6:00 to 6:30 p.m. Let us know if this is something that your 
family would have interest in by emailing either or both of us: 

dwhite@marlborough.k12.ct.us                   kkelley@marlborough.k12.ct.us 

Good luck with whatever the Tropical Storm brings us tomorrow - and have a good weekend.  

Dan & Kim  

-- 

Kimberly Kelley 

Assistant Principal 

Marlborough Elementary School 
 

http://dwhite@marlborough.k12.ct.us/
http://kkelley@marlborough.k12.ct.us/

